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Brook & Kin Retreat, Brooklands House, Bruna Hill, Barnacre, PR3 1QB 

 

Directions 

Enter the property at the rear off Bruna Lane at the red X. Follow the road (red arrows) and 
take the first right, please park at the rear of the property (P), not in front of the warehouse.  

Once you have parked your car, please stick to the paths, following the blue arrow, to enter 
the pool at the blue cross. 

When you have entered the building, please follow the corridor round to the left to enter the 
pool hall. 

 

Please ensure you read through the following information below before you attend your 
lessons. 

Changing Facilities/ Viewing area 

YOU MUST NOT ENTER THE VENUE/POOL UNLESS A TEACHER IS PRESENT. 

​
There are two changing rooms, one to the right shortly after you enter the building (8 years 
plus), and one accessible from poolside. 

There is also an accessible toilet and shower on poolside. 
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Chairs are set up on poolside for your viewing. 

Any spectators are to remain within the pool hall and not wander on the grounds to respect 
the private property.  

 

Photography and Electronic device use 

Photography is only permitted on the last lesson of the month. Please wait until your 
instructor invites you photograph/video before doing so. Before this lesson starts, 
you must opt in or out with the teacher so they can ensure the safety of those who 
do not want to be to photographed/videoed.  

You must not include any other swimmers in your videos/photos unless permitted by 
other parents/guardians.  

All other mobile phone use is banned from poolside to avoid distractions for our 
teachers and swimmers, they are also banned from the changing rooms at all times. 
If you wish to use your mobile for personal use, please use it after the lesson outside 
the venue only.  

​
Important information 

- During lessons parents/guardians must spectate on poolside quietly. 

- Please restrict spectating to one parent per child to avoid overcrowding. Any surplus 
spectators will be required to leave the premises.  

- Please ensure your child goes to the toilet before the start of their lesson. 

- To ensure lessons run safely and on time please bring your child onto poolside a couple of 
minutes before their lesson starts.  

- Before entering poolside, please remove your shoes and place on the shoe rack. 

- For health and safety reasons all swimmers with hair longer than shoulder length must 
wear a swim hat and we recommend all swimmers wear goggles (excluding those on the 
Aqua Babies programme). 

- For those attending our Aqua Babies programme a well-fitting neoprene swim nappy must 
be worn as well as a disposable swim nappy. 

- If you have any questions for teachers (unless it is urgent for the children’s safety), please 
do not discuss any issues in between lessons. If you have any queries or concerns, please 
contact the office. 
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- If you are attending our Aqua Babies programme, prams and car seats are not to be left on 
site during the lesson time. 

- Prams and pushchairs must not be left in the changing rooms. 

- If you are attending our Aqua Babies programme, a responsible adult will be required to get 
into the water with your child during their lesson.  
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